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From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 513 Paul Weldon

From:

Sent: 28 August 2015 11:53

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| wish to register my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging project
that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

While | fully understand the need to dredge Dublin Port on a regular basis, but every effort should be made to
ensure that the dumping is undertaken in a environmentally friendly manner and in the best location. This does not

appear to be the case in your proposal. &
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We all have a responsibility to future generations to ensure that@hl@‘ﬁw Bay is maintained to the highest possible
standards. 47&\0
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| live in the local area and | am a regular participant in tb&% ‘f'o\\/|t|es that Dublin Bay provides us all.
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Yours sincerely, N
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Paul Weldon

83 Ballinclea Heights, Killiney
Dublin
IE

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

EPA Export 09-09-2015:23:43:48



